
Meeting Notice: Negotiations 

Nampa School District  No. 131 
Canyon County, Idaho 

 

Notice is hereby given to the patrons of Nampa School District No. 131, 

Canyon County, Idaho, that a meeting will be held on April 26, 2019, from 

12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the Board Room, Ted J. Comstock Administration 

Building, 619 S. Canyon Street, Nampa, Idaho, for the purpose of negotiating 

an agreement between Nampa School District No. 131 and the Nampa 

Education Association for the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

This meeting of the negotiating teams of the above named school district and 

education association is called pursuant to Idaho Code §74-206A. 

 

No public input will be taken during these meetings.  

 

Dated 16th day of April 2019. 

 

Tammy Wallen, Clerk of the Board 

 

Posted at:  District Office  

  Nampa School District Website 

 

Posted:  April 16, 2019 


